
Ambuehl Elementary PTA
28001 San Juan Creek Rd.
San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675
501(C)(3) Non-profit Organization
Federal Tax ID: 95-3781621

School Year: 2024-25

Dear Ambuehl Families and Community,

Ambuehl Elementary PTA is a 100% volunteer-led 501(C)(3) non-profit organization that supports Ambuehl Elementary by
supplementing educational programs, field trips, and school events that are not part of our district’s school-wide budget
through donations and fundraising.

Ambuehl PTA is fortunate to have such a supportive community here in San Juan Capistrano and surrounding areas and
we are happy to recognize some of our local businesses in our fundraising efforts. Each school year, Ambuehl PTA offers
a Sponsorship Banner Program which provides local businesses with advertising opportunities to gain community support,
and be recognized by our local families as a proponent of education; thus, making a difference in Ambuehl’s educational
experience for our students.

Whether you own your business or have an employer who would like to consider becoming an Ambuehl PTA Sponsor,
your tax-deductible financial donation will directly go to support our school and students, while providing advertising
throughout our local community.

Ambuehl PTA’s Sponsorship Banner Program pricing for the school year is $500 per banner, which includes printing and
installation. Your banner will display proudly at Ambuehl Elementary from time of purchase and installation through August
of the following school year for all families and neighboring communities to see. Your business will also receive
recognition on our Ambuehl PTA website and social media accounts.

To participate in Ambuehl PTA’s Sponsor Banner Program, simply register and submit payment on the Ambuehl PTA
website. Please email us your banner design in a PDF format to fit within a 3’x4’ banner size. All designs will be reviewed
and approved by the school Principal. Please allow five to ten business days for printing and installation. Ambuehl PTA
will provide confirmation via email once your banner installation is complete.

Thank you for supporting Ambuehl Elementary School and Ambuehl PTA! Please contact us at ambuehlpta@gmail.com if
you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Kimberly Nowak, Ambuehl PTA President
Diana Engels, Ambuehl PTA Communications
https://linktr.ee/ambuehlpta

To submit payment by check, payable to Ambuehl PTA, complete this form with payment and mail or submit to
our front office in person to:
Ambuehl Elementary School
Attn: Ambuehl PTA Sponsorship Banner Program
28001 San Juan Creek Rd.
San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675

_________________________________________________________________________________________________
Business Name Website

_________________________________________________________________________________________________
Contact Name Phone Email

AMBUEHL PTA EXECUTIVE BOARD
Kimberly Nowak, President | Kristen Green, Vice President | Sarah Bendell. Recording Secretary

Anne Caringella, Financial Secretary | Wendy Dailey, Parliamentarian | Diana Engels, Communications
Amber Kaufold, Corresponding Secretary | Dana McReynolds, Historian | Liz Rush, Financial Reviewer

Claudia Snyder, Treasurer | Open, CAC Special Education Parent Representative | Antoinette McManigal, Principal
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